



Date: 25 April 2024

Our reference: HA05604

Your reference: n/a

Your request under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)

Thank you for contacting the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act. Your request was dated 10 April 2024 has been given the reference HA05604.

Please find our response below:

Request	Response
This formally requests a copy of all correspondence between	Email of 29/1/24 from PCC to Petersfield Town Council:
the OPCC and Petersfield	Thank you for the kind invites. I would be pleased
Town Council (both officers	to attend the meeting on the 10th April.
and councillors) about the	XXX will confirm everything and make sure it's in
arrangements for the Petersfield Town Council	my diary. I would be pleased to give an update and answer
Annual Town Meeting held on	any questions you and the Cllrs have.
April 10 2024.	
	Email of 1/2/24 from OPCC to Petersfield Town Council: Thank you for your email inviting Donna to speak at your Town Council Annual Meeting on 10 th April. She would be very happy to do so and I can confirm this is in her diary.
	Email of 5/4/24 from OPCC to Petersfield Town Council: Thank you for coming back to me so quickly, and no need to apologise. Donna is very aware of the restrictions and limitations during the pre-election period and she will stick to the topics you have requested are discussed.



If you are unhappy with the way this request has been handled or the decision made, you have the right to require the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Hampshire to review the decision.

Complaints should be made in writing using the email address: opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk . If you are unhappy with the outcome of the review, you can contact the Information Commissioner. Contact details can be found by visiting the website: https://ico.org.uk/

Yours sincerely,

Sarah Moon

Complaints & Data Protection Manager